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I am opposed to any changes that would allow Cooke Aquaculture Pacific to modify their permit
modification to raise steelhead. It makes no difference whether it's at Hope Island, Fort Ward,
Orchard Rocks, and Clam Bay net pen facilities.

My objection is not in regards to net pens, raising salmon or steelhead but rather to Cooke
Aquaculture operating ANY net pens in the state of Washington.

They have repeatedly demonstrated they are not willing or able to follow the rules and can not be
trusted.

Sorry Cooke! You had your chance. Actually multiple chances. Now you will have to face the
consequences.


